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In response to tlie NRC letter dated May 30,2008, please find tlie response to the 
Seveiity Level IV violatioii regarding failure to inoiiitor radiation dose for one 
eiiiployee at St. Luilte’s Regional Medical Center. 

Reason for the violation: The worlter is a coiitract employee who had a previously 
issued moiiitoiiiig badge fi-om this licensed facility. That badge was discontinued, aiid 
tlie employee iiistead wore a inoizitoring badge issued by another licensed facility, as he 
was working at multiple facilities. 

Coi-rective steps that have been tdteii aiid results achieved: A monitoring badge was re- 
issued to the employee by this licensed facility. 

Coi-rective steps that will be talteii to avoid fiii-tlier violations: Contract eiiiployees will 
be required to wear badges issued by St. Luke’s iiistead of wearing badges issued by 
0 t h  facilities. 

Date wlien full coinpliaiice was achieved: J d y  I , 2007. 

I have also included badge reports for tlie past four quai-ters to show coinpliaiice. Please 
contact iiie with any questions you niay have regarding this eveiit. 

Sincerely, 

Je fferson‘Fail-b anks , PliD 
Radiation Safety Officer 


